
March 27, 2020 

For the health and well-being of the Mansfield ISD community as measures continue to be taken to 
prevent the spread of Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19), Mansfield ISD schools, offices and 
facilities will remain closed. 

Because of the ever-changing nature of this situation, MISD will continue to monitor it and stay in contact 
with health officials and local authorities to determine a safe date to reopen. We will continue to update 
our Mansfield ISD community as things change; and as soon as a return to school date can be 
determined, it will be communicated.

All extracurricular activities and field trips will also be canceled during this time. 

In the meantime, the education process will continue through MISD’s distance learning.
 
We ask that you please limit travel, if at all possible, and do your part to stop the spread of this illness 
and other contagious diseases. More details about MISD’s coronavirus (COVID-19) closure is available 
here.

Thank you for your continued support and your efforts to keep our families safe.
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